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SOUTH SUBURBAN COLLEGE’S FALL 2017 WELCOME BACK CELEBRATION 
 
SOUTH HOLLAND, IL – South Suburban College’s Fall 2017 “Welcome Back Celebration” 
proved, once again, to be successful.  Students, faculty, and staff from diverse backgrounds 
gathered in the newly remodeled SSC Courtyard for great food, good times, and relevant 
information to begin the school year.  
 
Students were treated to a bevy of giveaways including White Sox game tickets, sunglasses, 
refillable water bottles, key chains, discount coupons to Subway and other nearby 
restaurants and stores, along with information on our new Reading Center hours, Writing 
Center, Math 1:40 Club, Academic Assistance Center, and various clubs and organizations.   
 
Representatives from UPS, PACE Bus Service, MIX 101.9 FM, BMO Harris, and Aunt 
Martha’s rounded out Student Life, Student Leadership, and Academic Support data so 
that our students have all that’s needed to begin a successful fall semester.  To get your 
success underway, there’s still time to “Weigh More Options” and register for “Late Start” 
courses.   
 
For more information about all of SSC’s programs, admissions and registration, please visit 
www.ssc.edu or contact the Admissions Office at (708) 210-5718.   
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